
From the President
Hi everyone,

The PA remain focused on supporting the
school fete committee. It has been a very busy
fortnight assisting in final preparations for the
schools "Summer Days Fete" happening this
Saturday! We are so excited for the big day

and can’t wait to see you all there.
Just a few reminders:

Graduation Bears for Year 6 Students, don’t
forget to place your order on Qkr for these

special keepsakes!

Annual General Meeting - join us on Monday,
9th December at the school for our Parents
Association AGM. Everyone is welcome, and

we’d love to see some new faces!

Second-Hand Uniform Sales: Uniforms are
available for purchase. If you have any

questions or need assistance, feel free to reach
out to Rosa on email

info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Thank you again for all your incredible
support, and we look forward to seeing you all

at the fete this Saturday!
Gemma
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PA Team 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to the team with any questions. 

President- Gemma Bugryn 
president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Vice President- Rosa Savage
info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Secretary- Yvonne Karniej
newsletter.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Treasurer- Jodie Jinnette 
treasurer.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Parent Reps
Prep
Blue- Sera Pantano
Gold- Carla Goodburn
Green- Louisa Cirelli 

Grade 1 
Blue- Nic Andronaco
Gold- Shelley Batticciotto

Grade 2
Blue- Rowena Zara 
Green- Kathy Massoud 

Grade 3
Gold- Bianca Curwood
Blue- Vanessa Reardon 
Green- Josephine Agresta

Grade 4
Blue- Edith Borg
Gold- Christina Mazza 
Gold- Lisa Aiello
Green- Jen Armstrong

Grade 5
Blue- Ania Mineo
Blue- Sam Torres 
Blue- Tung Pham
Gold- Zar Tin Shein

Grade 6 
Blue- Vanessa Dichiera 
Blue- Lina Skimbirauskas
Gold- Erin Giansiracusa
Gold- Veronica Ricci
Gold- Sally Faelis
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